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Agreement change garage 

 & parking spaces 

In the near future, those who have a garage 

or parking space will receive a registered 

letter from HSB. It contains a new 

agreement that you need to sign and send 

back. If you do not do this, you will lose your 

place. 

In connection with this, the board has also 

decided to raise the fees for garages and 

parking spaces as they have not been 

adjusted for a long time. 

The new fees are 

Parking space outside SEK 300/month 

Garage SEK 600/month 

Garage with charging box  SEK 850/month 

Motorcycle parking SEK 250/month 

 

This change will also allow us to digitize the 

queue for parking spaces, which among 

other things increases the opportunity to 

change places. 

 

Thank you for the confidence! 

A couple of weeks ago, the association's 

annual meeting was held in 

Kvarnbackaskolan's canteen. Just under 40 

voters attended where the financial report 

was reviewed and a number of elections 

were held. The board continues to consist 

of the same members as before, Arne, 

Binas, Jens, Kristian, and Lars, and the 

HSB representative Stefan. 

 

 

 

 

Ventilation filter 

Above several windows in your home, there 

are vents where the air enters. In front of 

these there is usually a small holder with 

lots of holes in it, which contains a white 

fuzzy filter. This can be washed if it is dirty. 

 

Wednesday Coffee 

Coffee on Wednesdays has its last 

opportunity in week 24, June 12. Then there 

will be a break until the second half of 

August. The leisure committee thanks 

everyone who participated during the year 

and is looking forward to new meetings this 

autumn. 

 

Show consideration 

Now that the weather is getting better, many 

people are using their patios and balconies. 

Remember to show consideration later in 

the evening, even if you are having a good 

time, you can lower your voice a little. 

 

Summer holidays 

During the summer, the board takes care of 

the everyday tasks, but you can expect that 

the response times might be a little longer 

sometimes as we leave for the vacation. 

With this, we from the board wish all 

members a wonderful summer. 
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